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74
TH

 CONSECUTIVE 300 CLUB SEASON UNDERWAY WITH 

BALLOTING OPEN NOW; CLUB MEMBERS VIE ANEW FOR 

THE BOWL AS OCTOBER GLORY AWAITS ONE MEMBER; 

WORLD SERIES VICTORY AWAITS ONE TEAM  
 Greetings to all our fellow 300 Club Members and friends.  It's time again for baseball!  After an 

early-season opener in the Far East, baseball resumes in earnest Wednesday, March 28 as the 30 MLB 

teams begin the fascinating, grueling game we love in pursuit of the 2024 World Series crown.  The 

new season finds us with a healthy Club, with good participation last year and only one Ballot 

disqualified in 2023 due to player injuries.  For 2024, dues will remain at $100 and  prizes will stay the 

same too. The Batters Prize is $1200 and the midseason prize is $250. Pitchers, Homers, RBI/s and 

Stolen Bases are $250 and $125 respectively, while Dimaggio is $200 (no midseason prize).  We also 

award  a Weekly Prize of $40 for the highest Member's Batters average of the Week  
 

The website is now open for Balloting. Ballot deadline is Midnight, Monday, May 13! 

Here is last year's winning Ballot, submitted at the Deadline.  Think you can beat this?? 

                 

                  BALLOT DEADLINE: 

         MONDAY, MAY 13, 2024    
 

 

http://www.300club.org/


 

 

Sign-up incentive: Any Member who signs up a new Member plays for half- price ($50), and any 

Member who signs up two new Members plays for free. (We adjust fees manually).  

 

Every year some people miss the deadline – a shame! So, please do this ASAP: 
1) Please go to the website, log in, and update your personal info, including your email, phone, and 

mailing address. CALL US if you forgot your login/password.   We NEVER release Members’ info. 

 

2) The Balloting section on the Website www.300club.org is open. Please enter a Ballot  NOW.  

2023 regular-season stats are available at MLB.com/stats. You can  change your Ballot any time up 'til 

Midnight, Monday, May 13. (Only you can see your picks until after balloting is over). Members 

who start their Ballot now tend  not to forget the Deadline (and have better picks!). Payment isn't due 

until then. However, we recommend you pay dues now so you can see your Ballot in weekly rankings. 

    

3) SHOW THE SITE TO A FRIEND! It’s easy to register on the Site, select a Ballot, and make 

changes whenever you wish. Remember, Ballots are only ranked after payment is received, so there's 

no charge if someone fills out a Ballot and later decides not to play (although we can't imagine why). 

Plus, if you sign up a New Member you play for $50, and if you sign up two, you play free! 

 

4) MARK YOUR CALENDAR NOW! The 2023 Balloting Deadline is Midnight, Monday, May 13. 

We will send out email reminders as the Deadline draws near.   

 

We hope all will play in 2024. We welcome new Members, and we look forward to the weekly 

winners, the "perfect ballot," the individual contest winners, and the Grand Prize Winner at season's 

end. And we can't wait to hear our beautiful Anthem and the Ump holler, “PLAY  BALL!!”  

  

 --Jim Glidden, for the Board   

 

 
Wouldn’t The Three Hundred Club Bowl look good on  your mantelpiece or trophy case? 
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